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SWIPCO Named Iowa Top Workplace for 2022 

 

The recognition highlights SWIPCO’s status as a top employer in the state, earning high 

marks among other organizations in its category. 

 

ATLANTIC, IOWA – Southwest Iowa Planning Council (SWIPCO) has been named a 

2022 Des Moines Register Iowa Top Workplace for 2022. The Register and 

WorkplaceDynamics evaluated survey responses from employees of participating 

employers. Top Workplaces are categorized by number of employees in Iowa and chosen 

based on employee feedback. 

 

“It is an honor to be recognized as one of Iowa’s Top Workplaces,” said SWIPCO 

Executive Director John McCurdy. “Whether it’s public transit, housing rehab, or 

disaster relief, this recognition confirms what we already know—the employees who do 

the hard work here at SWIPCO are the reason for our success.” 

 

“I do not know of a more caring and devoted staff who work hard every day as a team to 

help our neighbors in southwest Iowa,” continued McCurdy. “When our communities are 

in need, they know they can count on SWIPCO and SWITA to deliver for them.” 

 

Southwest Iowa Planning Council is a high-performing, regionally focused partner 

committed to enhancing the vitality and quality of life in southwest Iowa using a 

collaborative and inclusive approach to regional community development, economic 

development, and public transit. 

 

To learn more about working for SWIPCO/SWITA and view current career opportunities, 

please visit https://www.swipco.org/career-opportunities-rfp-s/ 
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